
Dear Coach/Athletic Director,

We would like to invite you to our CCH Invitational Basketball Tournament. We will be holding 
both a Varsity tournament and Junior Varsity tournament. Games will be hosted on both CCH 
campuses. The tournament will run February 6-8, 2025.

 The fee for the tournament will be $400 which will include 3 guaranteed games.

Thank you for your interest!

Sincerely,

Lynden Nummi
Head Coach
Catholic Central High School
403-327-4596 - school
403-715-9587 - cell
nummil@holyspirit.ab.ca
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